
 

 
 

 

Planning and Economic Development 
Ed Anzek, AICP, Director 

 

 From: Maureen Gentry 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: 9/2/2011 

 Re: Avon-Livernois Bridge Enhancements 

 

 

Similar to the sound wall design on M-59, Mr. Paul Davis, City Engineer, would like the Planning Commission’s input 

regarding potential conceptual enhancements for the area of the Avon-Livernois bridges.  He will be in attendance on 

September 6th to further explain the proposals and answer any questions. 

 

Thank you. 
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